
 

 

 
WHITE LIST UPDATE – For the most current listing, select INSURERS 

 
 
IDAHO EXPORT LIST UPDATE  

On July 1, 2025, the Idaho Department of Insurance announced a public hearing to 
review classes of insurance coverage or risk where no adequate market exists in 
Idaho among authorized insurers. The hearing was held on July 17, 2025. 

At the hearing, no objections were raised to the Surplus Line Association of Idaho’s 
proposed list of classes for export, and no additional comments were received. 

On August 18, 2025, the Director issued an order declaring the classes of insurance 
coverage or risk listed in Exhibit A as eligible for export under Chapter 12, Title 41, 
Idaho Code. 

The following classes are hereby added to the Idaho Export List:  

FA-029 Hotel/Motel – over 30 yrs old 
FA-030 Habitational (Apartments/Condo Associations) – over 30 yrs old 
GL-048 Hotel/Motel – over 30 yrs old 
MS-013 Cyber Liability 
 

 

NEW IDAHO SLA BROKER PORTAL COMING THIS FALL!   

We are excited to announce that the Idaho Surplus Line Broker Portal will launch on 
October 1st, taking the place of the InsCipher Submission Portal used for Idaho 
premium transaction reporting. The new portal is being built to deliver enhanced 
functionality, simpler processes, and stronger support for your business needs. 

 

DELETE: NAIC # Effective 
The Standard Club UK Ltd 1121372 (NAIC Alien List)

BULLETIN August 22, 2025 

https://www.idahosurplusline.org/surplus-lines-insurers
https://www.idahosurplusline.org/export-list


 

 

Key Information and Next Steps: 

• Broker testing begins soon. Brokers previously identified have already been 
contacted to participate, and additional invitations will be sent out in the 
coming weeks. 

• Job aids and resources. All testers will receive job aids, and at go-live, FAQs 
and How-To documentation will be available online for all users. 

• User account setup. Prior to launch, we will provide details on creating user 
accounts in the new portal. In the meantime, please review your current 
accounts to verify information and determine which user should be 
designated as an administrator. 

• Cutoff dates. Filing and payment functions in the current portal will close 
before the go-live date. As September comes to a close, please ensure all 
filings and outstanding invoice payments are completed. 

• Invoices and payments. Information on invoice generation and the opening 
of payment functionality in the new portal will be shared in the coming weeks. 

Stay tuned—additional details will be provided later this month to help ensure a 
smooth and successful transition. 

Thank you for your continued partnership! 

 

 

 

 

 


